
Noon Year’s Eve
at the

B&O Railroad Museum

A Social Narrative for Teens & Adults



When you arrive at the B&O Railroad Museum for the New
Year’s Celebration, please enter though the main parking lot.



You will go through a large gate and park in the parking lot.
There are trains in the parking lot you can look at.



Follow signage to the main entrance.



Museum staff will help you purchase tickets. If you would like to
borrow a sensory kit, just ask the staff at the desk.



After getting your tickets, you can go into the Roundhouse. Inside
there will be lots of activities. There are also some trains to look at

in this building.



There will be music playing and people might be dancing.



Ready
Set
Play

There will be games and a special scavenger hunt available.



The craft tables will have New Year’s 2024 themed props that
can be used in photos later.



At noon, we will celebrate the New Year with juice and the ball
drop! There will also be confetti and streamers. 



The museum will probably be crowded and loud sometimes. The
museum has sensory kits and headphones available for check out

at the front desk.



Bathrooms can be found inside the Roundhouse. If you need a
quiet space to relax please visit the Bank of America Model Train

Gallery near the entrance.



When it is time to leave you will exit the museum through the
same door you used to enter.


